KS1 Hollinswood Hub

Newsletter 06.06.25





Нарру

Hello and welcome back to Base 16.

It has been lovely to see the children happily return to school and share their amazing holiday adventures with each other.



First, the children enjoyed sharing their holiday photos and telling lots of stories about their week off. Leo enjoyed visiting

Blists Hill Museum where he completed jobs as a Victorian child, before getting covered in black sand from the adventure play area. Avery had a lovely sunny holiday in her family







caravan and learnt how to ride her bike, without stabilizers! Joshua spent lots of time trainspotting at his favourite train station. They then used their photos and their experiences to write sentences.



In Numeracy, some children have been exploring number lines to find missing numbers and then used this knowledge to compare numbers within 20, using the vocabulary and symbols for more \prime less \prime greater than \prime less than. While others, have been recognising and making equal groups and

using this knowledge to write repeated addition and multiplication equations.









This week, we have started our new topic 'Going Places.' The children thought carefully and answered the

question; If you could go anywhere, where would you go? The children had some amazing ideas and some interesting reasoning to why they would like to travel to different places around the world. They then thought carefully about what type of transport they would need to reach their destination.





We have also been learning about road safety and how to stay safe when crossing a raod. First, the children made a hat with a drawing of their favourite vehicle on. They then created a road outside and listened carefully to a set of instruction before deciding if they needed to stop or go.







We then learnt about road safety and how to find safe places to cross a road. The children listened carefully and followed a set of important steps to help them stay safe when crossing the road. They then practised crossing safely using the school's Zebra crossing.









In P.E, the children have continued to practise for sports day with Crossbar and their link class. They have also been working hard to improve their hand to eye co-ordination skills, well done all!









Thank you for all



your



hard work!



a fabulous



ous weekend!

